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Hello - 

Alaska should be pushing for more hydro projects. Removing the Eklutna Dam would be a
huge mistake. And after the cold spell we had this year is exactly why this project needs to be
defended from all the greenies out there. The government is trying to remove gas and other
fossil fuels from us and if these are gone what is going to keep our homes warm, run our
vehicles and provide clean electricity. Please use your heads and keep your hands off the
Eklutna Dam!!!
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